Please log and file under UT-050606.

Thanks!

----- Forwarded by Kippi Walker/WUTC on 08/22/2006 11:49 AM -----

	"Richard A. Finnigan" <rickfinn@localaccess.com> 

08/03/2006 01:37 PM
	


To:  Kippi Walker <kwalker@wutc.wa.gov>

Cc:  jbrooks@inlandnet.com, gmaras@inlandnet.com, nathan@inlandnet.com, dougw@inlandnet.com

Subject:  Re: UT-050606 Inland Telephone Request to Extend Suspension  Date

Kippi,  This will confirm the conversation we had this morning.  Inland does not have an objection to the extension of the suspension date to November 20, 2006.

At 02:37 PM 8/2/2006, you wrote:

Rick,

The suspension date in the above matter is September 2.  Due to

Commissioner's schedules and workload issues, it has become necessary to

further extend the suspension date to November 20.  Please let me know if

you are willing to extend the suspension date and, if so, submit a letter

of extension to the Commission.

Thank you,

Kippi Walker, Legal Secretary

Utilities and Transportation Commission

Administrative Law Division

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

(360) 664-1139

kwalker@wutc.wa.gov

Rick Finnigan

(360) 956-7001

(360) 753-6862 (fax)

The information in this e-mail message is privileged and confidential.  It is intended only for the use of the recipients named above.  If you received this transmission in error, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this message in error, please do not read it.  Please reply to sender and delete this mail.  Thank you.
